COLUMBIA FIRE & RESCUE SERVICE

1800 Laurel Street
Columbia, South Carolina, 29201

(803) 545-3700 * Fax: (803) 733-8311
www.columbiasc.net/fire

Mr. James M. Landreth
Vice President
Fossil & Hydro Operations

Re: Saluda Hydro ICD
Mr. Landreth,

The Columbia Fire Department is interested in having input on safety issues dealing with
the upcoming relicensing of the Saluda Hydro. Some of the issues that we would like to
address are release levels, specific release levels for training purposes, protocol for
emergency release levels, warning systems for releases, ramping, public information
regarding safety, and access points. We would be willing to work with you in addressing
these issues in anyway we can.

Feel free to contact me regarding these matters.

Sincerely,

Captain Alan Axson

Special Operations Coordinator
Columbia Fire Department
803-545-3731 office
cfdwaxson@columbiasc.net




